
ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

VIA FACSIMILE 

Mr. David A. Harrison 
Senior Vice President and 

Chief Financial Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and 

Power Authority 
18th Floor, 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6B 5R3 

Dear Mr. Harrison: 
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LETTER NO. L-66-96 

SIXTH FLOOR. 900 HOWE STREET. BOX 250 
VANCOUVER. B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

December 16, 1996 

Re: British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
Commission Order No. G-115-96 - Requirement for Customer Notification 

Further to your December 13, 1996 letter requesting that the Commission waive the requirement that 

B.C. Hydro use a bill stuffer for customer notification for the Seven Mile Unit No.4 Project, the 

Commission accepts B.C. Hydro's request. The Commission confirms that B.C. Hydro does not need 

to provide customers with a pre-printed notice on their next customer bill. 

Yours truly, 

obert J. Pellatt 

RJP/ssc 
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